
To Dr. Flick from Dr. Jaco:b.s. 

Baltimore, 
April 14, 190#1. 

My dear Dr. Flick: 

I received your note with copy of Constitution and By-laws. 
As you suggest, I have sent t~ to Dr. Osler. It seems excellent tome. 

The rne~ting of the Committee will be held at the home of Dr. Biggs, 
5 West 58th Street, 1.ew York, on !)riday April 22nd, at fi ve 0 1 clock. After 
the afternoon session Dr. Biggs asks that the Com.rnittee dine with hirn, quite 
informally, and then after dinner will follow another session. In this way 
we hope the whole work of the Committoe can be completed. 

Very sincerely yours, 

Henry Barton Jacobs. 


